Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Search Committee, I am pleased to inform you that candidates for the position Dean of the David and Lorraine Cheng Library will be visiting our campus Thursday, April 30, 2015, Wednesday, May 6, 2015, Thursday, May 7, 2015 and Monday, May 11, 2015. There will be an open forum for the University campus to meet with the candidates. Each session will run approximately 45 minutes to an hour. All open sessions will be in the Amy Job Classroom 114A/Library.

Kurt Wagner	April 30, 2015	11:15 a.m.
Edward Owusu-Ansah	May 6, 2015	11:15 a.m.
Ellis Beteck	May 7, 2015	11:15 a.m.
Brent Roberts	May 11, 2015	11:15 a.m.

Copies of the candidates' curriculum vitae will be available at the open forum through the link at:

http://www.wpunj.edu/provost/dean-of-library-search-2015.dot

We encourage all to attend as they may be able.

Thanks.

Stephen Hahn Chair, Search Committee for the Dean of the Library Associate Provost for Academic Affairs